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The City of Calgary October 1, 2019 

PO Box 2100, Station M 

Calgary, AB T2P 2M5 

Attention: Members of Priorities and Finance Committee 

Re: PFC2019-1123: Development of Off-site Levies: Update and Bylaw Amendment 

BILD Calgary Region (BILD) thanks the City’s Growth Funding and Investment team for keeping our 

industry informed about the City’s upcoming work on the Citywide Levy Bylaw Review, inclusive of both 

the Off-site and Centre City Levies. 

We understand that the City is currently undergoing an audit, which will be publicly shared following the 

process of review and approval through the City’s Audit Committee and Council; and that more 

extensive engagement with industry will follow over the course of 2019 and 2020 on all aspects of an 

updated off-site levy program for 2021. 

We look forward to working with the City on this program over the remainder of 2019 and through 2020. 

Respectfully, 

BILD Calgary Region 

Grace G. Lui 
Director, Strategic Initiatives and Government Relations 

c.c Stuart Dalgleish, General Manager Planning & Development, City of Calgary 

Matthias Tita, Director, Growth & Strategic Services, Planning & Development, City of Calgary 
Sarah Alexander, Manager, Growth Funding & Investment, Planning & Development, City of Calgary 
Brian Hahn, CEO, BILD Calgary Region 
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